
 
Atteeyah Hollie 
ahollie@schr.org 

 
 
August 27, 2013 
 
Jan Hankins, Deputy Director 
Georgia Public Defender Standards Council 
104 Marietta Street, Suite 200 
Atlanta, GA 30303 
 
Re: Open Records Request 
 
Dear Ms. Hankins: 
 
As you know, we regularly request caseload data from GPDSC, and 
appreciate your assistance in responding to these requests.  We now write to 
request updated information, pursuant to the Georgia Open Records Act.  
Specifically, I am writing to request the following caseload data for each of 
the circuit public defender offices for fiscal year 2013 (if available): 
 
1. Documents reflecting the following: (a) total number of cases appointed 

during FY 2013; (b) total number of cases pending as of August 28, 2013; 
and (c) total number of cases closed during FY 2013.  For this request, we 
ask that you include all case types (e.g., felonies, misdemeanors, juvenile 
adjudications, appeals, and local ordinance violations).  We also request 
this information by attorney. 

 
2.  For closed cases, we request disposition information. In the past, GPDSC 

has titled this document, “Case Disposition Statistics”. 
 
 We appreciate a response within three days as required by the Georgia Open 

Records Act, excluding extenuating circumstances, and are prepared to pay any 
reasonable search and retrieval costs. 

 
 Please do not hesitate to contact me at (404) 688-1202 or ahollie@schr.org if 

you have any questions or would like to discuss this request. 
 
 Thank you for your prompt attention to this request, and for your assistance 

with past requests. 
 
  

Sincerely,  
s/Atteeyah Hollie 

 Atteeyah Hollie 
 Staff Attorney 


